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Monday 10th March 2025 
 

TENDER – RE: SET PARENT & CARER VIEWS  
 
Dear Parent/ Carers,   
 
I would like to thank those of you who attended today’s celebration assembly for the RE: SET 
Project. It was wonderful to see so many of you celebrating the children’s progress and 
achievements of the project.   
 
We also appreciate everyone who completed the survey during the assembly. Your feedback is 
invaluable and will help inform future projects. If you were unable to complete the survey or if you 
would like to share your thoughts, we would still love to hear from you.   
 
Please submit your feedback via the QR code or by using the link provided below by Friday, 14th 
March 2025. This will help us to improve and develop the project for the children.  
 
Please scan the QR code  

 
or follow this link to the survey: https://forms.office.com/e/aA7PVFQ7ag 
Unique ID: 04812 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Nicky Ross  
Woodpecker Hall Academy Headteacher 
NSCT Leader of Primary Education 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/aA7PVFQ7ag

